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12th March 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Opal play has experienced one of the wettest yet……… 

Ironically your children loved it if a little too much, jumping in puddles etc. 

 

We love seeing them enjoy this, but we do want to make sure they are dry for the afternoon. 

 

Children need wellies a waterproof and a change of clothes. 

 

We would hate to be the Opal Playtime Grinch and have to send children inside to sit in the 

hall instead of playing, so please make sure your children (especially the younger ones) have 

the items listed and that the adults in your classroom know. 

 

We know some of the children are choosing not to put their wellies on, hoods up or keep their 

coats done up but we promise we are working really hard to make sure they do. 

 

If they do not have the appropriate clothing, they will not be able to enjoy the fun and we 

may need to call you to bring the appropriate clothing on days like today. 

 

Your sincerely 

 

 
Miss T. Phillips 

Headteacher 
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